
  

 

 
 
 

 
 
July 20, 2020 
 
 
Mayor Bradshaw and City Councilors 
City of Ketchum 
Ketchum, Idaho 
 
 
Mayor Bradshaw and City Councilors: 

 
 

Recommendation to Approve Alcohol Beverage License 
 
 
Recommendation and Summary  
 
Staff is recommending the council to approve the license and adopt the following motion: 
 
I move to approve Alcohol Beverage License for the applicant included in the staff report. 
 
The reasons for the recommendation are as follows: 

• Ketchum Municipal Code Requires certain licenses to sell liquor, beer or wine. 
• At this time, the application is for the period of July 1, 2020 – July 31, 2020, and Council approval is requested to 

complete the process of issuing such beer, wine and liquor licenses.  
 
Introduction and History 
 
In accordance with Municipal Code 5.04.020, Alcoholic Beverage Sales, it is unlawful for any person to sell liquor, beer, or 
wine at retail or by the drink within the City without certain licenses as required pursuant to Ordinance 367. All City 
licenses for liquor, beer, and wine expire annually and require renewal by August 1st.  The business will be vending beer 
and wine on premise. 
 
The license approval for this entity for the period of August 1, 2020, to July 31, 2021, will be requested in a subsequent 
action item. 
 
Analysis 
 
At this time, the following business has filed for their license and Council approval is requested to complete the process 
of issuing such beer, wine and liquor licenses.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 










